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May 3, 2019 

NOTICE OF NEW LOCATION FOR STATUS CONFERENCE 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Pacific Power & Light Company for an Order 

Approving a Change in Depreciation Rates Applicable to Electric Property,  

Docket UE-180778 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On September 13, 2018, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power of Company) filed 

with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in this docket a 

petition requesting approval of a proposed change to its depreciation rates applicable to 

electric property.  

On February 22, 2019, the Commission issued Order 03, Granting Suspension; Notice of 

Status Conference, which suspended the procedural schedule and scheduled a status 

conference for September 4, 2019, at 11 a.m., at the Commission’s current headquarters in 

Olympia. 

Beginning July 1, 2019, the Commission’s headquarters will be relocated to 621 Woodland 

Park Loop SE, Lacey, Washington. Accordingly, the hearing in this matter will be conducted 

at the Commission’s new headquarters in Lacey. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the status conference scheduled for 

September 4, 2019, at 11 a.m. in Docket UE-180778 will be held in the Commission’s 

hearing room at 621 Woodland Park Loop SE, Lacey, Washington.  
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